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March 30th, 2020 

 

 

CORONAVIRUS IMPACT UPDATE 

 

As the impact of the Coronavirus pandemic continues to affect daily lives, business and world 
markets we want to take this opportunity to provide a short update from IGM Resins.  Many of our 
team members are now working effectively from their homes as we follow the advice of 
governments and focus on ensuring the safety and health of all our employees.   

Our factories remain operational with Haimen China responding to increased demand for 
photoinitiators for sensitive and food packaging applications, Mortara Italy working on a reduced 
schedule in line with the safety mandates of local government, and Charlotte USA operating to plan 
on production of energy curable resins.   

In these uncertain times, we kindly request that if our customers anticipate any changes to their 
demand patterns, or if you have any queries or concerns, then please let your account management 
contact know so that we can keep working together as smoothly as possible. 

 


